
Year One 

Beech and Oak Class 

Friday 1st March 2019 

Curriculum week 

We have had a wonderful week learning about our 

school’s values. Each teacher planned several activities 

that enabled the children to think about how each value 

impacts us at school and how we can use them to guide 

us as we grow older. We thought that Year One made 

great role models for Reception throughout the week too. 

 

We look forward to launching our new Dragon’s topic next 

week. We will be holding a dragon themed dress up day in 

Year 1 on Friday the 22nd March. Last year we had children 

coming in as a variety of characters such as, dragons, 

knights, princes and princesses.  

Another polite request for recyclable food packaging for 

next Tuesday (5th March). Ideally we would like a good mix 

of packaging with and without the Fairtrade logo in order to 

aid our RE lesson. When we have finished using them in RE 

we hope to use the same packaging to build Chinese drag-

ons. 

Just a reminder that it is Pewley’s parent consultations on 

Tuesday 12th of March and Thursday 14th of March. This 

week we sent home the time slots. Please do send these in 

by Monday 4th of March to enable us to provide you with 

your preferred times. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Claire and Georgie 


